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The Jurien Bay region, which has now been
open to crayfishing for two seasons, has again made a
useful contribution to the total catch of the area,
Although the catch in this area was not as high as
last year, the catch-per-man has risen appreciably.
The grounds were fished consistently in the first two
months of the season, but then many of the catcher-
boats moved south to Cervantes Island due to the loss
of the processing boat "Shelley Boy'". The catcher-
boats then supplied the processing hoat L,F.B.
‘ ”Vlllaret” ‘This must.to a large -extent.be res-
ponsible for “the increas e, A1 productlon 1n the Cervan-
' tes Island region." gty = Gl

" No dec1s1on has yet been made 1n regard to
the date of commencement of the next open season, but
it is expected that, the Fishermen's Advisory Comml—

- thee will hear ev1dence on the. sub3e0u w1th1n the
= neXu month ) . : : o

'IQLD” 'LIFE SHOWS

- The Gould League of Blrd Lovers, in’ con~
Jjunetion . w1th the Namurallsts Club and-'CGovernment
Lepaﬂtmenbs, is organising enother Wild Life Show,
‘which has now become an annual event,; in the Perth
Tovn Hall,from Monday, beptember 12, to Saturday,
Septeﬁhcr 17. . This Department is again preparing an
exhibit and Senior lnspectov Jo Be - Munro will once more
'have charge of it. b o o ¥ SR SRS

; '”he Australlan Inland MlSSlQn Wlll open

1ts show a4t Kalgoorlie the following week. . Mr, Munro
will transfer the departmental exhibit from Perth as
soon as that show closes.
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INTERSTATE FAUNA AUTHORITIES CONFERENCE

Arrangemenus are now practlcally flnallsed
for ‘the biennial conferénce. which, for the first time,
is- uo be helid! in Pevuh Delegates w1ll arrive on
Friday, September 16, and after viewing the -Wild Life
Show will leaves on & country tour of inspection.

f lhey wlll v1s;b»the_Dyyandra Forest Reserve,

PE AN o



: 150. )

near Narrogin,lwhich_is d sanctuary for a number of
rare species of fauna, and the Pemberton forest
country, and will Dbe- conducted over the Pemberton

~ trout hatchery. They will return to Perth on Monday
afternoon and that evening attend a dinner in their
honour at the Palace Hotel.

The conference proceedings will commence
on Tucsday and carry through to Friday. Breaks in
discussions will be made to inspect the South Perth
. Zoological Gardens and to attend a reception to be

tendered them by the Lord Mayor of Perth.

A symposium on fauna conservation will be

held in the Assembly Room of the Institute of Engineers,

7th Floor, Cledésn Building, Perth, at 8 p.m. on
Friday, September 23. The symposium will be open to
the public and any members of the staff able to attend
will be most welcome,

Papers will be presented by Messrs L.
Glauert Director of the W.A. Museum; A, Main, of the

"”Zoology Department of the University of W.A.; V.M,

Serventy, on behalf of the Royal Society of W,A.:
and Dr, G Dunnet, of the Wildlife Survey Section,
CeBe LsReO, )





